Appendix I. Sample Follow-up Letters

Follow-up surveys were sent by mail to both intervention and comparison participants three months after they completed the baseline survey. The cover letter to accompany the survey gives instructions for completing and returning the survey and reminds the client about the cash incentive for doing so. Two samples are provided.

Dear




:

As hard as it may be to believe, a little over three months has passed since you all came together for a weekend of fun and introspection in Palm Springs. And you all know what that means…it’s time for the three month follow-up!

By filling out this survey, you’re not only helping improve our programming for gay/bi/queer API young men, you’re also earning $30.

Here’s how it works. In order to receive the $30 follow-up stipend, please make sure to complete each of the following:

1)  Complete the stapled survey. It should take no more than one hour to finish. Your names are not included on these surveys and will be separated from any identifying information so that all answers are anonymous.

2)  Print and sign your name, social security # (if you have one), and address on the sheet titled “API-X: receipt”. It’s really important that we get this form back so that we can pay you. (This information will only be kept for agency financial records and nobody else will see them.)

3)  Mail back the completed survey and receipt in the envelope provided no later than Friday, June 7. E‑mail me at mazdak@apiwellness.org or give me a call at 415.292.3420 x365 so I know that the survey is coming. I’ll process your checks as soon as I receive your survey and receipt, and you should receive your $30 check in a couple of weeks.

Please contact me if you have any further questions.

Thanks again and take care.

Mazdak Mazarei

Research Program Assistant

Asian & Pacific Islander Wellness Center (A&PIWC)

730 Polk Street, 4th Floor

San Francisco, CA 94109-7813 USA

            Voice 415.292.3420 ext.365

              TTY 415.292.3410

              Fax   415.292.3404

mazdak@apiwellness.org
18 March 2002

Dear API-X retreat alumnus!

It’s “3 month follow up time” and enclosed you will find your final survey. Once you fill out the survey and mail it back to API-X, your participation in the API-X retreat study is complete!

When I receive your survey, I will contact you about arranging how to send you your $30 (a bit of appreciation for taking the time to help us in our evaluation study).

Also, you may contact me or Mazdak, the program assistant, should you have questions about the survey, or would like to arrange other methods of returning your survey.

Remember, you are welcome to attend any of our future events. With the retreat phase of our study completed, API-X is planning new activities for 2002 involving media, creative arts, and good old getting together to have fun. Stay tuned for details.

In the meantime, please let us know if you have any updates to your contact information (phone number, email, and mailing address). I hope to keep seeing you involved in the A&PI Wellness Center family.

Thank you and take care,

Alberto Vajrabukka

API-X Research Assistant

415-292-3420 x316

alberto@apiwellness.org

You may reach Mazdak at 415-292-3420 x365 or mazdak@apiwellness.org.
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